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Question No. 41

Senator McLucas asked the following question at the hearing on 25 May 2010:

In the last 24 months, how many hotline contacts has ACBPS received from the Gulf of
Carpentaria?

The answer to the Honourable Senator’s question is as follows:

During the last 24 months, ACBPS received a total of 54 Hotline contacts from the Gulf of
Carpentaria area.


